
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

DATE:  February 9, 2017 

 

TO:  Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk 

 

FROM: Anne Hollady, Golf Advisory Board Secretary 

 

SUBJECT: Attendance Report – Golf Advisory Board 

  Grant Galuppi & Gary Ruderman July 2016 – February 8, 2017 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

In accordance with your request, I am submitting the following attendance record: 

 

 

  GOLF ADVISORY BOARD 
 

  Gary Ruderman 

  Meetings Held:  12 

  Meetings Attended:  10 

  % Meetings Attended: 83% 
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